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The Feast of Christ the King: Rededication of Our Lives as Servants of Christ 
 

Today on  Sunday November 20, 2016 the Church is celebrating 
the Feast of Christ the King.  As I see our community gathering 
on the weekends -walking down the streets ï parking in the lower 
lot and making the trek up the hill ï my thought is, ñIôve been 
privileged to have been there and done that since I was a child.ò 
This parish has been instrumental in enabling my education and 
formation for so many years.  I also recognize the faces of those 
whom over the years from St. Paulôs and Our Lady of Peace have 
given of their lives, faithfully journeying in faith in even the most 
difficult times of our histories. The history of our schools and the 
educational ministry of each parish,  the ministry and outreach to 
those in need from each parish, and  the care of the elderly and 
homebound from each parish, and in so many other ways ï is  
truly an encounter with Christ the Servant.   
We, the Community of Christ the Servant, continue to pass on 
the     legacy of our Catholic faith. There are particular remem-
brances that I hope you will make for your participation and/or 
your assistance.   

¶ Thanksgiving Eve Mass of Gratitude for all that the Lord 
has provided for our parish community, Wednesday,          
November 23, 2016 at 6:30pm 

¶ Collection for the Religious Retirement ï recognizing the 
self-sacrificing that so many of our religious have given to 
our parish over the years; beginning with the Daughters of 
Charity, the Ursulineôs, and the Humility of Mary ï each serving our school community and parish community 
with love and commitment.  

 

¶ Feast of the Immaculate Conception December 8, 2016. Vigil Mass 6:30 p.m. on Wednesday evening ; on 
Thursday at 9:00am, which will be the children's Mass and for the parish; 11:30 a.m. and Thursday evening at 
6:30 pm.   

 

¶ Advent Penance Service on Wednesday December 14, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. This is a time of renewal and 
recommitment to BE THE MISSION; allowing Christ the Servant to be born anew in your life and     
become flesh in your daily thoughts, words, and actions ï leaving behind all the baggage that keeps us from 
being the mission of Christ in our acre of Godôs world.  

 

¶ Weekly Food Contribution - each non-perishable item that you donate when you come to Mass on Sunday 
helps hundreds of people each week at Hope Outreach on Mahoning Road and Catholic Charities of Stark 
County.  Remember when in confession you said you ñ missed Massò - well hopefully you do ñmiss being 
thereò and I know that the hungry, who are fed when you bring one nonperishable item per family - ñmissò 
you not being there. 

 

¶ Do you understand what I have done?   These words of Jesus to his apostles at the washing of the feet 
remind us of our call to BE THE MISSION of Jesus. Your real presence in each of the above makes the     
presence of Christ real in our community.   
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Catholic Interracial Council Christmas Dinner and Concert 
 
The Mission of the Catholic Interracial Council is to reflect the current racial and economic diversity within the Catholic 
Church of Stark County.  The CIC acknowledges the cultural differences that make us unique while embracing and our com-
mon heritage as Disciples and Followers of Christ.  The goal of CIC is to make all people feel welcome as part of our 
Church Family.   The primary method of carrying out our mission is in sponsoring scholarships for Stark County youth, 
whose families are seeking faith-based Catholic Education for their children.  It is our sincere belief that the ethnic and racial 
diversity of our school reflects the multi-faceted image of the human family.   
 



 

 

Mass Intentions 
Tuesday November 22 
9:00 a.m. Steve Artzner by Sue Zanne Artzner  
 
Wednesday November 23 Thanksgiving Vigil 
6:30 pm Living and deceased members of Christ the  
Servant Parish 

Thursday  November 24                                                            
No Mass, Happy Thanksgiving! 

 
Friday November 25 
No Mass  
 
 
 

 
Saturday November 26 
4:30 p.m. Domenick Pasqualucci by Sonia Pasqualucci  
Gayton & Adele Meola by Dave & Marianne Rowles  

Sunday November 27                                                        
9:00 a.m John Fehn by Tish Fehn & Children                 
Archie & Virginia Mastreano by Rich & Treva Aeling  

11:00 a.m.  Arthur Orberster by Tina Casali & Family    
Catherine Leopold by Gino & Filomena Brieaza  

6:30 p.m. Living and deceased members of Christ the 
Servant Parish 

 

Liturgy 
ñAs Servants of Christ, through the various Liturgical Ministries, we offer our gifts to one  
another with the mutual kindness and respect, providing and enhancing opportunities for prayerful worship and 

celebration.ò  Liturgy Pastoral Secretary: Chris Thomas ŎƊǘƘƻƳŀǎмϪŀǧΦƴŜǘ  

Social Concerns 
ñAs servants of Christ, we will strive to be the presence of Christ to our parish and the wider com-
munity, providing counsel, assistance, and hope as we live the Gospel of God through our practice 
of the Corporal Works of Mercy.  We offer our gifts with kindness and respect, enhancing oppor-
tunities for fellowship and mutual support, led by Christôs example of hospitality, diversity and 
inclusiveness.ò Social Concerns Pastoral Secretary: John Cihon jcihon@mpwservices.com 
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Homeless Outreach/Hunger Ministry 
November is starting out to be another very good month for our food drive. This week we collected 483 lbs. of 
food, 35 lbs. of socks and clothing and 9 lbs.of toiletries. That makes our grand total 527 lbs.  Just amazing! Hope 
Outreach will be so grateful. Thank you all so much. 
We are still collecting new and gently used men's white socks for Hope Outreach. Please keep them in mind as 
you shop this week. Thank you all again! 

First Step For Change 
The FINAL COUNT for this year's Collection.  A total amount of $3,460.98 was donated. 
This is absolutely fantastic - an unprecedented response from our parish community.  Thanks to 
ALL who assisted in making this a remarkable benchmark in sharing our treasure and serving 
God's Mission for those in need.  
Our children are entrusted to us by 
God - and you All have accepted 
the responsibility. BE THE MIS-
SION.   

mailto:cftthomas1@att.net


 

 

'ÅÎÅÒÁÌ 0ÁÒÉÓÈ ÁÎÄ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ   
!ÃÔÉÖÉÔÉÅÓ υπȾυπ 

%ÖÅÒÙ -ÏÎÄÁÙ Á ×ÉÎÎÅÒ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÄÒÁ×Î ÔÈÅ ×ÉÎÎÅÒ ×ÉÌÌ 
ÂÅ ÐÏÓÔÅÄ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÆÏÌÌÏ×ÉÎÇ ×ÅÅËÓ ÂÕÌÌÅÔÉÎȢ  
 
0ÕÔ Á ÄÏÌÌÁÒ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÅÎÖÅÌÏÐÅ ÔÏ  ÐÁÒÔÉÃÉÐÁÔÅȢ 4ÈÅ ÅÎÖÅȤ
ÌÏÐÅÓ ÁÒÅ ÆÏÕÎÄ ÉÎ ÙÏÕÒ  
3ÔÅ×ÁÒÄÓÈÉÐ  0ÁÃËÅÔÓȢ 
 
 
-11/06/2016 #249 was drawn and won $354.50 and donated 
back $54.00. Thank you and congratulations! 

 
 

Sponsor for the Week 
Professional sponsors of the bulletin 
 

Parish Life 
Parish Life Pastoral Area Mission Statement 

As servants of Christ, through the various Parish Life ministries, we offer our gifts to one another 

with mutual kindness and respect, providing and enhancing diverse opportunities for fellowship,                  
mutual support and ministry to our Parish community, led by Christôs example of hospitality and 
inclusiveness.ò 

Parish Life Pastoral Secretary: Lynne Dragomier ldragom1@kent.edu 
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Christ the Servant Parish Stewardship 
11/12/2016 & 11/13/2016 $12,062.00  Ladies Guild 

Is hosting "A Conversation with the Judge." Our 
own  Judge Taryn 
Heath will join us on   
Monday, November 21st at 
1pm in the Gathering 
Room. All are welcome for 
this lively informative  
discussion!  
 

On behalf of the Most Reverend Timothy P. Broglio, Arch-
bishop for the Military Services, USA, and his Auxiliary 
Bishops, and staff, heartfelt thanks to those who participat-
ed in the Collection for the Archdiocese for the Military 
Services, USA (AMS). Your prayers and generosity will 
support the unique ministry to men and women who cur-
rently protect this great nation of ours and defend the free-
doms we hold dear. You have also helped to provide the 
sacraments and pastoral care for Catholic veterans who 
served with distinction and who are cared for in Veterans 
Administration Medical Centers across the U.S., in Puerto 
Rico and in Guam.  

Christmas Party 
The Ladies Guild 
and Senior Group 
are planning a 
Christmas Party to 
be held December 
19th. We will have 
good food, good en-
tertainment and bin-
go all for $15 per 
person. Save the 
date and call for a 
reservation. Joan 
Scarfone 
330.493.4065 
Jane Wheeler 330.493.0345. 
All are invited! 



 

 

(ÏÍÅÂÏÕÎÄ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔÉÃ -ÉÎÉÓÔÒÙ 
4ÈÅ ÐÁÒÉÓÈ ÉÓ ÉÎ ÎÅÅÄ ÏÆ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔÉÃ -ÉÎÉÓÔÅÒÓ ×ÈÏ ÁÒÅ ×ÉÌÌÉÎÇ 
ÔÏ ÔÁËÅ ÔÈÅ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÈÏÍÅÂÏÕÎÄȢ )Æ ÙÏÕ ×ÏÕÌÄ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ 
ÂÅÃÏÍÅ Á ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒ ÔÏ ÖÉÓÉÔ ÏÕÒ ÐÁÒÉÓÈ ÎÕÒÓÉÎÇ ÈÏÍÅÓ 
"ÅÔÈÁÎÙȟ 3ÔÏÎÅ #ÒÏÓÓÉÎÇ ÁÎÄ #ÁÎÔÏÎ #ÈÒÉÓÔÉÁÎ (ÏÍÅɊ   ÏÒ ÔÈÅ 
ÈÏÓÐÉÔÁÌÓȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÁÌÌ ÔÈÅ ÐÁÒÉÓÈ ÏÆПÉÃÅ ÁÔ σσπȢτωςȢπχυχ ÏÒ 
2ÏÓÅÍÁÒÉÅ σσπȢτωςȢπχρφȢ  
 )Æ  ÙÏÕ ÁÒÅ ÏÒ ËÎÏ× ÏÆ ÓÏÍÅÏÎÅ ×ÈÏ ÉÓ ÈÏÍÅÂÏÕÎÄ ȟ 
ÈÏÓÐÉÔÁÌÉÚÅÄ ÏÒ ÉÎ Á ÎÕÒÓÉÎÇ ÈÏÍÅ ÁÎÄ ×ÏÕÌÄ ÌÉËÅ ÓÏÍÅÏÎÅ ÔÏ 
ÂÒÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔ ÏÒ ÖÉÓÉÔ ×ÉÔÈ ÏÎÃÅ ÉÎ Á ×ÈÉÌÅȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÁÌÌ 
σσπ-τως-πχυχȢ   
 

Hospital and  Prolonged Illness Prayer List 

Our Hospital and Prolonged Illness List is extremely      
important. We have implemented a prayer book in the 
church for names to be added by parishioners. Thank you.  

Parish Events for the Week Ahead 

Sunday November 20 

New Beginners Alcoholic Anonymous 
meeting in the Gathering Room  7:00-
8:00pm 

 

Monday November 21 

Ladies Guild 1-4pm Gathering Rm 

Parish Menôs Basketball 

7:00-9:00p.m. Gym 

 

Tuesday November 22 
Parish Adult Volleyball 8-10p.m.  Gym 
 
Wednesday November 23 
Bible Study Gathering Room 10am 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Education 
ñAs servants of Christ, our mission is for the educational outreach of all through the development of mind, body 
and spirit.  Our ministry embraces the comprehensive     education and formation of  children, youth, and adults 
within our parish , including those  most underserved within our neighboring community.ò  
Education Pastoral Secretary: Jean DeFazio  jdefazio@walsh.edu 
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Golf Outing  
Other than a few small outstanding sponsorship checks we 
can close the books on the 2016 Outing.   Total revenue 
was $9107.00.  Expenses were $3433.90, leaving a profit of 
$5673.10.  Although we had a solid turnout of golfers (52),    
unfortunately, we have seen a steady decline over the last 
several years in sponsorship money.  Notwithstanding, we 
had a good day for golf and a nice event, which would not 
have been possible without all of your help.  Thanks to AJ 
for chairing this yearôs event, especially on such short no-
tice. You did a great job  

Jonathan Sams, one of our parishioner students, at Glen Oak High School is seeking Patron Sup-
port from any parishioner who would like to assist Jonathan in his participation in the School 
Chapter of the National Speech and Debate Association Forensic League.  If anyone would like to 
help Jonathan please call the parish office. Jonathan attends Mass on Sunday, and is a High School 
Altar Server.  Patron amounts are: $5, 15.00, 25.00, 50.00 and 100.00.  
 



 

 

Our Parish School of Religion and its role in calling us to greater fidelity in fulfilling Godôs mission here at Christ 
the Servant is a commitment we have made for our young.  The choices and decision that our young face each day 
continue to challenge their fundamental growth in body, mind, and spirit.   
For that reason their spiritual and religious formation remains a fundamental component in their evangelization 
into a community of faith that is faithful to the Gospel, the Liturgical, and Ethical witness of our community here 
at Christ the Servant.     
This past weekend our PSR shared in an intergenerational faith sharing experience with parents and siblings, as 
they prepare for the Advent Season.   
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